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Matters Under Action 

Item Date Raised Target Date Matter Responsible 
Officer 

Action/Progress 

1.  29/1/2013 October 2017 Coastal protection 
upgrade 

Coastal & 
Stormwater 
Asset Manager 

Agenda item. 

2. 2 2/6/2015 March 2018 Tilley Road flood 
protection 

Coastal & 
Stormwater 
Asset Manager 

Council’s long term flood protection works 
are to be reviewed and presented back to 
Council in 2017. The Tilley Road project 
would be reported on as part of that and 
Council would determine their priorities.  

3.  14/7/2015 April 2017 Village Parking 
options 

Group Manager 
Infrastructure 
Services 

The Chair attended a meeting to discuss 
temporary parking restrictions on Ames 
Street. It was agreed that extra signage 
should be erected and this had been 
completed. Monitoring would continue to 
ascertain whether the signage had been 
effective.  

4.  5/7/2016 March 2018 Minor traffic 
improvements 

Group Manager 
Infrastructure 
Services 

The following areas have been included 
in the works programme and would be 
undertaken in the next financial year: 

 Robertson Road 

 Wellington Road 

 Ocean Road – broken yellow lines 

 Ames Street - parking 

5.  5/7/2016 April 2017 Street-lighting Group Manager 
Infrastructure 
Services 

The following streets were identified as 
requiring improved street lighting and 
were currently in this year’s renewal 
programme:  

 Betty Perkin's Way - Tilley Road 
entrance end. Upgraded to LED 

 Cecil Road - Tilley Road end. 
Upgraded to LED 

 Ames Street opposite number 31. Still 
being assessed.  

 Tilley Road between Mira Grove and 
the intersection with Tarawa Street. 
These have been upgraded to LED, 
no additional lights are required. 

 Wellington Road outside bowling club. 
Already upgraded 3 surrounding 
lights to LED. 

 Tarawa Street generally 2 have been 
upgraded to LED, 2 to be assessed 
with the potential to change from 
photocell lights.  

 North side of Beach Road between 
Wellington Road and the Parade. A 
new light has been installed. 
A review would be made to check the 
lighting levels and potential technical 
improvements for these areas 

 


